
  Y10 
Assessment and 

Moderation  
Cross Curricular 

Career Links and 
Employability Skills  

Enrichment  
Tier 3 

vocabulary  
 

  Y11 
Assessment and 

Moderation  
Cross Curricular 

Career Links and 
Employability Skills  

Enrichment  
Tier 3 

vocabulary  

Sept 

Basic hygiene and 
safety. Knife skills and 

foundational 
knowledge. 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and 

feedback given to 
students as they 
complete tasks.   

 
 

Moderated within the 
department using 

Edexcel standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT 
capability 

Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                        
project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

Level 1 food 
hygiene  

Analyse         
Argue       
 Assess       

Calculate          
Comment       
Compare        
Complete         
Consider       
Contrast        
Criticise        
Debate        
Deduce         
Define        

Describe         
Develop        
Discuss          

Estimate         
Evaluate       
Examine       
Explore        

 Give            
Identify         

Illustrate         
Interpret         

Justify          
Name          

Outline          
Prove             
Relate          
Review           
State            

Suggest         
Which 

 

Sept 

NEA Food investigation 
task 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and feedback 
given to students as they 

complete tasks.   
 
 

Moderated within the 
department using Edexcel 

standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT capability 
Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                         
project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

  

Analyse        
Argue       
 Assess       

Calculate          
Comment       
Compare        
Complete         
Consider       
Contrast        
Criticise        
Debate        
Deduce         
Define        

Describe         
Develop        
Discuss          

Estimate         
Evaluate       
Examine       
Explore         

 Give            
Identify         

Illustrate         
Interpret         

Justify         
 Name         
Outline          
Prove             
Relate          
Review           
State            

Suggest         
Which 

Oct 

 

Oct 

Nov 

 

Nov 

  

Dec 

 

Dec 

Jan 

Food nutrition, health 
and science 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and 

feedback given to 
students as they 
complete tasks.   

 
 

Moderated within the 
department using 

Edexcel standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT 
capability 

Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                        
project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

  

 

Jan 

NEA Food prep task 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and feedback 
given to students as they 

complete tasks.   
 
 

Moderated within the 
department using Edexcel 

standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT capability 
Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                       
  project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

  

 

Feb 
 

Feb 

 

March 

Food choice 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and 

feedback given to 
students as they 
complete tasks.   

 
 

Moderated within the 
department using 

Edexcel standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT 
capability 

Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                        
project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

  
 

March 

April 

 

April 

Y10 Exam    Exam  

June 

Food provenance 

Fortnightly teacher 
assessment and 

feedback given to 
students as they 
complete tasks.   

 
 

Moderated within the 
department using 

Edexcel standardising 
materials/previous 

students work. 

ICT - Computer 
skills 

Maths - 
Proportion  

English - 
Evaluation, 
annotation, 
comparison, 

reading an image, 
and direct links to 
literature through 

student 
interpretations 

Numeracy and ICT 
capability 

Problem solving skills 
Valuing diversity and 

difference 
Negotiation skills 

Using initiative and being 
self-motivated 
Organisation 

Meeting deadlines 
Ability to adapt 

Communication and 
interpersonal skills 

Teamwork                                                   
presentation and public 

speaking                        
project planning and 
workplace structures             

resilience 

     

June 

            

July  

 

July  

 


